
 

 

Burnley Road 
Padiham  
BB12 8ST 

30th April 2024 

Re: Year 7 Parents’ Evening 

We will be holding our Year 7 Parents’ Evening on Thursday 9th May when subject teachers will be available for 

consultation between 4pm and 8pm.  

 

The school will continue to use our online system, ‘School Cloud’, which enables you to choose your own 

appointment times with teachers and receive an email confirming your appointments. The appointments will then be 

held on the School Cloud website as a video call so you do not need to attend school on the evening itself. 

 

Feedback has indicated that most parents find this to be an easier and more convenient method of holding parents’ 

evenings, and we continue to welcome any comments you may have. Appointments can be made from 

Tuesday 30th April @ 3pm and will remain open until 12pm on Wednesday 8th May.  

 

Please visit the school app to book your appointments by selecting the ‘parents evening’ widget or visit 

https://shuttleworthcollege.schoolcloud.co.uk A short guide on how to add appointments is available on our website, 

and can be found https://www.shuttleworthcollege.org/wp-content/uploads/parents-guide-school-cloud-scaled.jpg 

 

Students will be reissued with their login details and also be guided through the appointment process, in order to 

support you to attend. You are able to access school cloud directly through the Shuttleworth App If you have any 

queries or concerns regarding school cloud, or need any assistance to book your appointments, please contact 

school reception or email admin@shuttleworth.lancs.sch.uk 

We have ensured you are able to make an appointment with all core subjects, so that you are able to see your 

child’s subject teachers for English, maths, science and humanities.  

 

Due to teachers in some subjects teaching several classes, availability is limited in music, drama and computing. If you 

feel it would be beneficial for you to speak to one of these teachers, please ensure that you book an appointment as 

soon as you are able, as these appointments will be limited.  

 

If an appointment is not available, and you have concerns that you wish to discuss subject teacher, you are able to 

join the waiting list, and our teachers will endeavour to contact you. 

 

In the meantime, should you have any concerns about your child, please do not hesitate to contact Mrs Jackson, your 

child’s Pastoral Leader.   

 

We look forward to meeting with you then. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Caroline Price 

Assessment and vocational lead 
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